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To The Resident / Stakeholder 
 

Scholars Drive Link – Sippy Downs 

 

 Opening of the Link extended to mid July 2022 (site conditions permitting) 

 Scholars Drive Link, between Scholars Drive and Columbia Street, Sippy Downs

 

Construction Update 
Due to the inclement weather conditions 
experienced during May, construction activity at 
the Scholars Drive Link site was impacted.  

During May, the site received more than five 
times the average rainfall experienced at that 
time of the year, which created some challenges 
for construction progress. 

Most civil construction, electrical, security, and 
landscaping works will be delivered by the first 
week of July, with some site commissioning 
works to follow.  

The Link is expected to be open to the 
community by mid-July which will help alleviate 
traffic congestion on Scholars Drive at school 
peak hours and enable pedestrian and cyclists to 
enjoy the use of the link outside of these times.  

Council would like to thank all residents and road 
users for your understanding and continued 

patience while we delivered this project to 
improve traffic efficiency in and around the 
school precinct.  

Project Website 
To view the latest project updates, simply visit 
council’s website and follow the path below: 
https://www.sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au 

Home > Council > Planning and Projects > 
Infrastructure Projects > Sippy Downs – Scholars 
Drive Link 

Contact the project team 
For further information about this 
project, please contact Council’s project 
team by emailing 
scholarsdrivelink@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au  

Or contact Council’s customer service 
via the details below and quote P-
H4223 to lodge a request.
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